
 
BOSWORTH ACADEMY SIXTH FORM 

 

A GUIDE TO GCSE RESULTS FOR EXTERNAL 
APPLICANTS 

 

 

RESULTS DAY – THURSDAY, 22 AUGUST 2024 
 

Year 12 Registration and Start of Term Arrangements 2023 
 
Thursday, 22 August 2024: 
Online registration – registration form will be emailed to all applicants on 
Results Day.  Please check your email inbox. 

 

Friday, 30 August 2024 
 12.30 pm – 2.30 pm: Team building event 
Please arrange transport to Bosworth Academy for this event.   
You will also require transport home unless you have a place on a school bus. 
 
Monday, 2 September 2024 
 8:30 am: First day of Year 12 at Bosworth Academy (lessons begin) 
 
What do I do if:- 
      

1. My results are what I hoped for and I can now go on to my 
chosen courses: 
Congratulations!   If you have the correct grade requirements for your 
chosen courses, please register your place and confirm your exam 
results via the online registration form.     
        

2. If you do not have the correct grade requirements, you wish to 
make a change OR your results are not quite what you had 
hoped for and you are not sure you can go on to your chosen 
course:   
Please complete the changes on the online registration form but don’t 
worry, you will be able to speak to one of the Post 16 Team.  Please 
email lbrookes@bosworthacademy.org.uk to make an appointment. 
 

Please see Bosworth Academy website for information on buses. 
 

Please ensure that you send in a copy of your passport/birth 
certificate and a copy of your exam results on or before Wednesday, 
28 August 2024, to sixthformregistration@bosworthacademy.org.uk, 

otherwise you will not be able to secure your place. 
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